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  Letter dated 23 June 2008 from the Secretary-General to the 
President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I have the honour to attach the report and recommendations of Lt. General 
Riek Machar Teny-Dhurgon, Chief Mediator of the peace process between the 
Government of the Republic of Uganda and the Lord’s Resistance Army, transmitted 
to me by my Special Envoy for the Lord’s Resistance Army-affected areas, Joaquim 
Alberto Chissano. 

 I should be grateful if you would bring the report and recommendations 
included in the annex to the present letter to the attention of the members of the 
Security Council, as requested by the Chief Mediator. 
 
 

(Signed) Ban Ki-moon 
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Annex 
 

  Letter dated 18 June 2008 from the Special Envoy of the 
Secretary-General for the Lord’s Resistance Army-affected areas 
to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 The Chief Mediator and Vice-President of the Government of Southern Sudan, 
Lt. General Riek Machar Teny-Dhurgon, has requested me to present to you his 
report regarding the status of the peace talks between the Government of the 
Republic of Uganda and the Lord’s Resistance Army (LRA). 

 The report reviews the current situation of the peace process and provides 
recommendations on the way forward. The Chief Mediator is of the view that: 
(i) efforts should continue to bring the LRA back to the peace process; (ii) a door 
should be left open for diplomatic action that would restore dialogue with LRA in 
Juba even if other actions are contemplated; (iii) implementation of certain aspects 
of the Juba Agreements, especially humanitarian and socio-economic interventions 
in the areas affected by LRA activities should commence; (iv) work should continue 
on establishing new justice institutions; (v) the mediation process and certain 
mechanisms that have already been established should be sustained; (vi) and the 
process should continue to be adequately resourced to ensure that those affected by 
the conflict are fully assisted to return to their communities. This would also enable 
the Mediator, the Facilitator and other stakeholders to ensure their preparedness to 
deal with the demobilization of LRA when the group returns to the process. 

 While the Chief Mediator believes that the aforementioned elements will 
secure the gains of the Juba Agreements for the benefit of Ugandans, he awaits the 
response of the Government of the Republic of Uganda and LRA to his proposals. 
He has also asked me to transmit his report to the President of the Security Council 
and to members of the Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Joaquim A. Chissano 
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Enclosure 
 

  Report and recommendations of the Chief Mediator of the peace 
process between the Government of the Republic of Uganda and 
the Lord’s Resistance Army 
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